
 
April 11, 2007 
 
 
 
 
 
Stephen Rusteika  
Senior Principal and Group Leader 
PMA Consultants LLC  
25 Braintree Hill Office Park 
Suite 303 Braintree, MA 02184 
 
Dear Steve, 
 
Congratulations!  After reviewing proposals and personal interviews with the four 
finalists, the Hanover School Building Needs committee has finalized the selection 
process and chosen PMA for the Hanover School project.  Firms were rated in the 
following order. 
 
1.  PMA Consultants 
2.  R.F. Walsh Company 
3.  Turner Construction Company 
4.  URS Corp 
 
All four firms demonstrated a solid background in Project Management expertise and we 
appreciate the time that each firm took in preparing proposals and interviewing for the 
Hanover School project.   
 
We will contact you next week to conduct fee negotiations and discuss next steps. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Chris Martin 
Chair 
Hanover School Building Needs Committee 
 
 
 
 
Dr. Kristine Nash 
Superintendent of Schools 
Hanover, MA  
 


